
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
4 September 2015 
 
 
 
To:  The DLSZ Community 
 
  
From: Br. Bernard S Oca 
 President 
 
 
Re:  Reduction of Prices in the Canteen  
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
After much discussion and deliberation between the school’s canteen concessionaire, Zaide 
Food Corp, and the multi-sectoral Canteen Committee, I am pleased to inform you that prices in 
the Canteen will be reduced effective Monday, September 7, 2015.  Please refer to the attached 
price list for more details. 
 
We would like to thank Ms. Concepcion Lugtu, the Canteen’s proprietor for agreeing to reduce 
their prices and to the members of the DLSZ Canteen Committee for their untiring efforts in 
putting forward the students’ best interest. 
 
  
 


